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AT&T Fiber Network Installation 
Expected To Get Underway Monday February 26th 

Beginning On The 3rd Floor Working Upward - 2 Days Per Hallway 
 

A team is expected to work from the 3rd floor up to the 55th floor, installing the planned fiber network throughout 
each hallway and unit. Included with this notice, is more information regarding the project, what’s being done in 
each hallway and unit, a bit of history about this effort, and a Q&A that resulted from our Town Hall Meeting held 
on November 20th, 2017. This information is also available at www.ptcondo.com.  
 
Basically, a fiber line is being run to the main media wall in each unit (ideally where your primary cable outlet is 
located). Residents are welcome to be home while the work is being done. All residents will need to do, is make 
sure any furniture or belongings are moved on their designated installation date, so workers can access the wall 
where your TV is located or a location you designate as a primary media wall. More specific details are attached. 
 
At the outset, it is expected a team will complete 1 floor every 2 working days. On February 26th and 27th, they 
will be working on the 3rd floor, on February 28th and March 1st, they will be working on the 4th floor, on March 
2nd and March 5th, they will be working on the 5th floor, and so on upward. They anticipate working inside each 
unit on day 1, for 30 minutes, between 9am and 5pm. They expect to work in number order, in 3 to 4 units at a 
time. So they will begin in the 01, 02, 03, and 04 units between 9am and 10am, and as they finish those units, 
move to 05, 06, 07, 08, and so on. On Day 2, they expect to only work in the hallway, completing connections to 
the main fiber line running up the building through each storage room. 
 
The first couple weeks of progress will be monitored closely, to refine the schedule if necessary, and after which 
we expect to release a comprehensive schedule through the 55th floor. Expectations may change quickly, and if 
they do we will issue a revised notice to all units. For that reason, at this time we’ve only mapped out the first few 
weeks of expected progress: 
 
Monday and Tuesday February 26th and Feb. 27th    3rd Floor Units 301-315 
Wednesday and Thursday February 28th and March 1st   4th Floor Units 401-415 
Friday and Monday March 2nd and March 5th    5th Floor Units 501-515 
Tuesday and Wednesday March 6th and March 7th    6th Floor Units 601-615 
Thursday and Friday March 8th and March 9th    7th Floor Units 701-715  
Monday and Tuesday March 12th and March 13th    8th Floor Units 801-815 
Wednesday and Thursday March 14th and March 15th    9th Floor Units 901-915 
Friday and Monday March 16th and March 19th    10th Floor Units 1001-1015 
Tuesday and Wednesday March 20th and March 21st    11th Floor Units 1101-1115 
Thursday and Friday March 22nd and March 23rd     12th Floor Units 1201-1215 
 
As explained, work inside units is expected to be completed on day 1 of the visit to each floor, and they do not 
expect to be in units for any longer than 30 minutes. On day 2, they expect to complete hallway connections. 
 
After you have had a chance to review this notice and the information provided herein, please contact the office 
with any questions, at 773-769-3250, or via e-mail at parktowercondo@dkcondo.com. 
 
Thank you…Management Office 
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